From: Roberto Torres

To: Yongli Ning
Subject: Amendment request letter dated January 26, 2024 (mail control 639017)
Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 7:57:00 PM

Yongli Ning, RSO:

The NRC has received your letter dated January 26, 2024, and NRC Form 313A(AUS)
requesting to add Ewa Zabrocka, M.D., as an authorized user for Leksell Gamma Knife
Icon. Unfortunately, the NRC Form 313A(AUS) lacks significant amounts of information in
sections 3.a. and 3.b., and thus the NRC cannot make a determination of adequacy of
training for Ewa Zabrocka, M.D. Therefore, the NRC has suspended the review of your
letter dated January 26, 2024, and has closed mail control number 639017 without taking
any action.

You can submit a separate license amendment request by sending a signed and dated
letter containing a complete NRC Form 313A(AUS) and supporting documentation to

R4Licensing@nrc.gov.

Respectfully,

Roberto J. Torres, M.S.

Senior Health Physicist

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV

Division of Radiological Safety and Security
1600 East Lamar Boulevard

Arlington, TX 76011-4511

817-200-1189
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